
	

	

CRG RACING TEAM  
    

SAMUEL LUYET JOINS HIS BROTHER JEAN IN THE 
CRG OFFICIAL TEAM 

 
Both Luyet brothers will be racing in the KZ2 class in the most important CIK-FIA 

international races 
  

The CRG Racing Team is pleased to announce the 
collaboration agreement with Samuel Luyet for the 2019 
karting season. The young Swiss driver, born in Savièse 
in January 2002, will join his brother Jean, who was 
already in CRG in the KZ2 class this year and who also 
confirmed for 2019.  
 
Samuel started in karting in the Mini class in 2010 and he 
grew up in the Rotax and Rok onebrand championships, 
where he also achieved important results, as the 3rd place and 
the pole position at the Rok International Finals in the Shifter 
class in October. In 2018 he also took part to the KZ2 World 
Cup in Genk and for 2019 his plans include a complete 
programme in the CIK-FIA races, with the participation to the 
European Championship and the World Cup. Besides these 
races, we are also considering the participation to some WSK 
and DKM races, in order to prepare in the best way and get 
acquainted with the CRG racing team working methods. 
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In the picture:	Samuel Luyet. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	


